
 

CANTEEN	NEWS	
COVID-19	UPDATE	

THE	CANTEEN	IS	RE-OPENING	
NEXT	WEEK	(20th	May)	

	

• Open	Wednesday	to	Pre-primary	to	
Year	6	and	Friday	to	all	students	and	
staff.	

• Reduced	menu	that	will	increase	as	
the	orders	increase.	

• Ice	creams	will	not	be	sold	this	term.	
• Recess	needs	to	be	picked	up	from	the	
canteen	and	lunch	orders	Kindy	–	
Year	2	will	be	delivered	to	class.	Year	
3-6	will	pick	up	lunch	from	the	
canteen	as	usual.	

	

ONLINE	ORDERING	
• Online	ordering	only	for	recess	and	
lunch	(Cash	will	not	be	accepted)	

• Register	to	order	at	
flexischools.com.au	

TRAINING	
• To	support	the	health	&	safety	of	our	
students	and	staff	Helen	has	
retrained	and	gained	certificates	in	
FOOD	SAFETY	&	INFECTION	
CONTROL	TRAINING	in	COVID-19	


